
Sent: Friday, 2 March 2007 14:07 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To: 

MP/718/DA - Comments on  changes: CR13818, CR1829, CR13839 & Gemini Oracle Software 
Upgrade 

Dear Colleague, 

Thank you for comments regarding  UKL Changes CR13818, CR1829, CR13839 &  Gemini 
Oracle Software Upgrade. 

We have collated and attached all comments received within  n individual matrix that  covers  each 
change within the File  Format pack that was issued on the 9th February 2007.  

These will be discussed at the UK Link Committee meeting on the 8th March 2007. 

Regards 

  

David Addison 

Project  Manager 

Business Projects 

xoserve 

david.addison@xoserve.com  

0121  713 35545 


